From:

Jeremy Kwit <

Sent:

Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:06 PM

To:

JMR Exhibits

**Subject:** 

support for SB 307 -3 amendments

I believe that social cannabis consumption should be regulated by the OLCC and available in cities and counties who authorize the use.

Cannabis consumption in a social setting is dignifying, and in the spirit of Measure 91 which sought to legalize cannabis. While the OLCC has done a terrific job of regulating the entire supply chain, I feel regulated social consumption would be a great leap forward -- toward the normalization of cannabis for adults.

Jeremy Kwit